

Ex 1:

1. A. then B. theatre C. throw D. fourth

Answer 1: _____

2. A. head B. beach C. ready D. dead

Answer 2: _____

3. A. robot B. program C. hold D. historic

Answer 3: _____

4. A. capital B. racket C. badminton D. say

Answer 4: _____

Ex 2

1. Schools will use _____ robots in classes in the future.
A. teacher B. doctor C. space D. worker
2. The best way to _____ paper is to use it less.
A. recycle B. protect C. waste D. save
3. People _____ go on holiday to Mars someday.
A. be B. must C. might D. should
4. I'm interested in the house that looks like _____ UFO.
A. the B. a C. an D. Ø
5. If Nam _____ plastic bags, he will help protect the environment.
A. didn't use B. will use C. uses D. doesn't use
6. _____ watch too much TV, Jack! Turn it off.
A. Not B. Don't C. Doesn't D. No
7. This _____ programme is showing the wildlife of African lions.
A. sports B. animal C. advertising D. fashion
8. _____ is your favourite comedian? - Charlie Chaplin.
A. Who B. Which C. How D. What
9. _____ the marathon on TV last night, Jonathan?
A. Do you watch B. Did you watch
C. Did you watched D. Do you watched
10. I'll show you to _____ room. _____ is across the hall.
A. your - Ours B. yours - Ours C. yours - Our D. your - Our
11. *Tom and Lisa are talking about robots.*
Tom: "How can robots help people?"
Lisa: " _____ "
A. They can clean the house and save time.
B. Robots are not useful.
C. I like doing things myself.
D. Robots are only good in movies.
12. *Tom and Jack are talking about going greener.*
Tom: "What are some tips for going greener?"
Jack: " _____ "
A. Don't waste water and recycle paper and plastic.
B. Throw trash on the ground.
C. Use plastic bags every day.
D. Don't turn off lights all night.

EX3: Read the following announcement and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 1 to 4.

PREPARING FOR A JOURNEY TO A CITY

- * If you plan to visit a city, you must prepare (1) _____ bag with all your essentials.
- * Check the weather in the city so you can bring suitable clothes.
- * Don't forget to take (2) _____ phone and a charger.
- * (3) _____ a map or download an offline one to avoid getting lost.
- * If you (4) _____ any questions, ask the local tourist information center for help.

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|------------|-----------|
| 1. A. some | B. an | C. a | D. the |
| 2. A. yours | B. its | C. his | D. your |
| 3. A. Bringing | B. Bring | C. Brought | D. Brings |
| 4. A. have | B. will have | C. having | D. had |

EX4: Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, or C on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word that best fits each blank.

Hello Kitty,

I am now at the robot show. I am surprised to see so many kinds of robots. They are of different (1) _____. The smallest one is only 20 centimetres long, but the biggest is 10 metres tall! I am interested in Robot Kiku. It can talk with me in English. My mum likes robots that can cook and (2) _____ dishes. My sister loves Homy (3) _____ it can do all the housework. Now I want (4) _____ robot that can answer all my questions. And I hope in the future more people (5) _____ robots at home, and we won't go to school because a robot will teach us everything.

Your friend,

Nghia Phan

- | | | | |
|-------------|--------------|------------|------------|
| 1. A. sizes | B. shapes | C. colours | D. heights |
| 2. A. buy | B. wash | C. fix | D. prepare |
| 3. A. so | B. or | C. because | D. but |
| 4. A. an | B. the | C. a | D. Ø |
| 5. A. have | B. will have | C. having | D. had |

EX5: Read the following sign or notice and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. What does the sign mean?



- A. You mustn't water the trees.
- B. You shouldn't plant the trees.
- C. You always climb the trees.
- D. You must not cut down the trees.

Answer 1: _____

2. What does the notice say?

Future houses will use clean energy.

- A. Future houses will run on green energy.
- B. Future houses will waste energy.
- C. Future houses won't use clean energy.
- D. Future houses will harm the environment.

Answer 2: _____

EX6: We know that we will pollute the environment if we do not use materials **wisely**. People have founded many programmes to save materials and protect the environment. 3Rs is one of them. 3Rs stands for Reduce, Reuse and Recycle.

Reducing means we reduce the amount of waste we produce. This is the best way to help the environment. If we do not reduce the waste, we will pollute our environment more **seriously**.

Reusing is using the items again. For example, plastic bags can be reused if it is still new. We should not throw away reusable things but store and use them for other purposes.

Recycling is changing waste materials into new products. For example, we recycle waste paper to make carton boxes. We should recycle as many things as possible.

If we reduce, reuse and recycle our resources, we will save energy and money. Moreover, we will help to prevent pollution and global climate change.

1. What does "3Rs" stand for?

A. Reuse, Recover, and Recycle

B. Reduce, Reuse, and Recycle

C. Repair, Reuse, and Recycle

D. Reduce, Replace, and Reuse

Answer 1: _____

2. The word "wisely" in the first paragraph is CLOSEST in meaning to:

A. intelligently

B. kindly

C. slowly

D. carelessly

Answer 2: _____

3. What should we do with reusable things?

A. Throw them away immediately.

B. Store and use them for other purposes.

C. Buy more new items to replace them.

D. Burn them to protect the environment.

Answer 3: _____

4. The word "seriously" in the second paragraph is OPPOSITE in meaning to:

A. slightly

B. friendly

C. hardly

D. badly

Answer 4: _____

5. What can we do with plastic bags to help protect the environment?

A. Throw them right away.

B. Use them again if they are new.

C. Burn them.

D. Replace them with new ones every day.

Answer 5: _____

6. What will happen if we reduce, reuse, and recycle our resources?

A. We will pollute the environment more.

B. We will save money and energy.

C. We will create global climate change.

D. We will stop using all resources.

Answer 6: _____

EX7: Combine each pair of sentences. Use "but, because, or so",

1. Nam didn't feel well. He stayed at home.

→ _____

2. My sister can swim well. She can't play badminton.

→ _____

3. I don't like this TV programme. It's so boring.

→ _____

EX8: Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences in each of the following questions.

1. players/ How/ match/ there/ in/ many/ are/ football/ a/?

2. recycle / the environment. /bottles and cans,/ we will help / If we/

3. match/ you/ on/ the/ Did/ television/ last night/ watch/ basketball/?